
        
 

Hello Reception, 

Happy New Year! We hope you are all keeping well and staying safe while you are at home. 

We hope you had a fantastic Christmas and that You-Know-Who came to visit! Thank you for 

your lovely cards and gifts – we feel blessed to be your teachers. 

We’d love to see your photos from Christmas and to admire all of your presents. We miss you 

all very much but we know that you will be working hard and having lots of fun with your 

grown-ups!  We are very sad that we won’t see some of you for a few weeks but it’s 

important that we all keep ourselves and our families safe for now. 

We have been thinking of ways to help you with your learning while we all have to stay at 

home. We will send you activities each week through the school website which we hope you 

will enjoy and that will help you to keep up to date with your learning. We will email your 

grown-ups each week, and we would love to get messages and photos from you. Please send 

them to j.moores@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

We will soon send your grown-ups details on how to meet up together on Zoom, so we can see 

how you’re all doing. We will also be sending you some videos as well to help you with your 

learning.  

Many of you will have collected your Home Learning Book from school by now. Please use it to 

stick in any worksheets or photographs of your learning at home. You can complete any 

writing activities straight into it. You work so hard at school – please show your grown up how 

fantastic your work is. Show them the lovely handwriting you can do, and how careful you are 

with all your work. By the end of lockdown you will have a fantastic workbook ready to show 

us, filled with all the wonderful things you have done. We look forward to sharing these 

books with you when you are back in school. Please remember to write the date on each 

piece of work and photograph so that we can see the fabulous progress you make. 

Do what you can but don’t worry if there are things you aren’t able to access. Enjoy being 

with the people you love and make the most of this extra time with them. Share your 

favourite books, play imaginatively and creatively, bake yummy food and follow your passions.  

Most importantly - keep shining your lights brightly – the world needs that right now!  

Sending you all lots of love. We can’t wait to see you all soon.  

Mrs Moores, Mrs Gingell & Mrs Perry xxx 
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